
 

Stratton St Margaret

Parish Council. – The ordinary meeting of this council was held on Tuesday in the last week, under the presidency 
of Mr T. Arkell.  The other members present were Messrs W. Jakes (vice chairman), J. Usher, F. Ashe, J.K. Coleing,
C. Hollick, S. Harris, T. Grey, W.J. Roberts; with the clerk, Mr S. Colborne. – The minutes of the last meeting were 
read and confirmed. – With reference to the question of drainage for the parish, it was decided on the motion of Mr 
Ashe, seconded by Mr Grey, to defer the matter until the appointment of the District Surveyor. – The clerk reported 
that he hoped to pay in the amount of the precept, £30, shortly 
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